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COUNCIL QUOTES NIPIGON TEAMS HERE SATURDAY 

    

        
             
     
   
        
         

Terrace Bay Minors will play host to three Nipigon 

teams here this Saturday when teams in the Peewee, 

Bantam and Midget divisions clash in the first game 

of the new North Shore Minor Hockey schedule. 
Game times are:- 

Rev. |. Garnett Husser pronounced the 

invocation at the first meeting of Township Council 

held on Tuesday, January |4th. at 4:45 P.M. 

in Council Chambers. Reeve J. Heenan and full 

council of E. S. Brown, W. E. Cavanaugh, A. 

Fraser and V. Thompson were present, also G. Peewees - 1.30P.M. 

Bird, J. Caccamo, W. J. Cavanaugh, Sec.Treas. Bantams - 2.30 P.M. 

W. F. Strutt andC lerk W. Hanley. Midgets - 3.30P.M. 

LET'S GET OUT AND SUPPORT THE KIDS!! 

N OTE: Terrace Bay teams travel to Red Rock on 

Sunday and anyone willing to take a car is asked 

to contact E. Kettle. 

    

Minutes of the December meeting were read and 

accepted. Correspondence included a letter from 

the City of Hamilton re: a request for relief from a 

person claiming to be a resident of Terrace Bay. 

No record could be found to establish such a 

claim; costs of litigation being instigated by 

Council against Canada Construction Company were 

itemized notification was received that a Lake- 

head regiment would be unable to conduct 

excerises in the vicinity as planned:- council had 

contacted a company who will be doing work at 

the mill this summer re cost of Township paving. 

    
      

    
     

     

   

NOTICE 

The Annual Meeting of members of the Employees' 
Mutual Benefit Society will be held in the Recrea- 
tion Centre at 7.30 P.M. on Tuesday, February 4, 
1964. 

Business will be the election of Directors and such 
other business as may properly come before the The Recreation committee wrote recommending 
meeting. the reappointment of W. Farrell and that. J. 

Wellings be appointed a member of the Committee . 

The letter also advised that J. Phillips had been 

appointed Chairman and M. Campbell as Vice - 

Chairman. Council agreed to consider the matter 

further at the next meeting. 

  

     
     

      
    

   

J.D. Kelty 

Secretary 

DUSK-TO-DAWN LIGHTING- by H.E.P.C. 

Outdoor dusk-to-dawn lighting for private property 

and road allowances is now available on a rental 
basis to customers of Ontario Hydro. 

This rental plan offers customers 175-watt mercury 
vapor lighting units with photo-electric controls at 

low monthly rates. The units, which are automati- 
cally switched on at dusk and off at dawn, are par- 
ticularly suitable for lighting farm yards, private 
lanes, storage areas and parking lots. 

A net rental charge of $3.75 a month includes the 

cost of lamp replacement. If customers require a 
pole for use with the lighting unit, an additional 

charge of 50 cents per month will also be made. 
It is expected that during the first full year of ope- 

ration of the dusk-to-dawn rental lighting plan, over 

2,000 units will be installed. 

Hydro's dusk-to-dawn lighting program will be af- 
filiated with a similar lighting plan to be launched 

soon on a national basis by the Canadian Electrical 

Association. 

      
      

     

   

The Recreation Committee also advised Council 

of Food Services Management's decision to with 

draw from the Centre and that they had decided to 

leave the matter in the hands of Council but 

recommended that Kimberly-Clark Company be 

asked to take over the concession. 

The Road Supt., H. Hall sent in his resignation, 

another party was recommended for the position 

and this will be confirmed at the next meeting. 

    

  

    

  

     
    
      

   Mayor Saul Laskin of Port Arthur sent congrat- 

ulations to the Reeve and Council on their election 

to office. J. Todd wrote accepting with 

appreciation his appointment to the Library Board . 

     
      

        

   

Reeve Heenan had written a lengthy letter en- 

deavouring to have work done last year on the 

Change House. considered under the winter works 

program. He had also written Arnone Transport 

giving permission to erect a terminal building in 

the industrial area. 
Trappers in this district realized $102,223.50 from 

The Navy League were given permission to hold | the sale of beaver pelts in 1963. 
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